
NOTICE OF EXTENSION
The Amnesty at Companies Registry with respect to the filing of all

 post-incorporation documents has been further extended 
till the 14th of February 2024.

Take advantage of the additional time to ensure you and your company 

are registered on the Companies Registry Online System (CROS), to 

enable you to file your post incorporation documents before the amnesty 

ends (annual returns and notices of change).

Feel free to email us if you require assistance with respect to CROS at 

gtcorpsec@tt.gt.com.
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